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Richard W. Redman, Ph.D., Ada Sue Hinshaw Collegiate Professor of Nursing and 
professor of nursing in the School of Nursing, will retire from active faculty status on December 
31, 2014. 

Professor Redman received his B.S.N. degree from San Jose State University in 1971, and 
M.S. and Ph.D. degrees from the University of Iowa in 1974 and 1979, respectively. He came to 
the University of Michigan in 1988 and held several major leadership positions including 
program director, division director, department chair, assistant dean, associate dean, and interim 
dean. He was appointed professor in 2004 and the Ada Sue Hinshaw Collegiate Professor of 
Nursing in 2012. 

Professor Redman is a recognized scholar in quality and patient safety in nursing practice 
environments and their impact on clinical and organizational outcomes. His program of research 
has focused on outcomes ranging in scope from the patient to the organizational level. Professor 
Redman 's research collaborations in China, Ghana, and Thailand have been recognized by 
several international organizations. He has made extensive contributions to the School of 
Nursing's teaching mission at both the undergraduate and graduate levels. Professor Redman 
played an instrumental role in the design and implementation of four new degree programs, 
served as president of the International Network for Doctoral Education in Nursing, and 
mentored a generation of graduate students. His teaching expertise includes the health care 
delivery system, health care finance, leadership and management, and research methods for 
assessing clinical outcomes. Professor Redman has been recognized nationally for contributions 
in service learning through Community-Campus Partnerships for Health and has served as a 
faculty mentor in the National Service-Learning Institute. 

The Regents now salute this distinguished nurse scientist for his dedicated service by 
naming Richard W. Redman professor emeritus of nursing. 
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